
Connecting In:

Committing To:

Serving In:

        Adults
New Here?

If you are new to Fellowship of the Rockies today, we hope you feel welcome 
and at home...even if you have never been to church before. Our desire is for 
you to discover a life changing relationship with Jesus Christ while being 
embraced by a community of believers. We believe this happens best as we 

Connect, Commit, and Serve together in His name. 

There are two action points I would like you to consider. First, please fill out 
the Community Card and bring it to the Welcome Center so we can better 
connect with you and give you a welcome gift. Second, I would like to 
personally invite you to attend one of our Intro Gatherings, explained in the 

Getting Connected section below. 

I look forward to meeting you in person in our Welcome Center after one of 
our services. Let’s Celebrate the Journey.

                        - Pastor Stewart

   Getting Connected - The Gathering
At Fellowship of the Rockies we desire to do Life Change Together. 

The Gathering is a great starting point for you to understand how to better 
connect with Christ daily and plug into a small group. It is also where you will 
receive information about our church’s vision, values, and membership process.  
We believe wonderful things happen as we commit to Christ and His local 
church family. Finally, we know every person has been gifted by God to make a 
difference in the church and in the world. During this Gathering, you will discover 
how you can serve Christ in the church and live it out in the world.

The Intro Gathering is not just a “class.” It is an interactive time where you can 
ask questions about the church or faith in general. It normally lasts about an 
hour. Everyone who desires to join our church family must attend the Intro 
Gathering. Childcare is provided. Our next Intro Gathering will be held on 
Sunday, January 21st following the second service. Lunch will be provided.   

Harlan@forchurch.org - Harlan Else - Execu�ve Pastor

 

Randy@forchurch.org - Randy Unruh - Youth Pastor

AWANA
All Wednesday night activities will resume on January 10th. If you would like your child 
to jump in, visit our website at forkids.org/awana.

What's coming up in FOR Kids Sunday School this month?  
Josiah and the Lost Scroll, Daniel Chose to Obey, Daniel in the Lion's Den, and 
Jonah...join us in teaching children at FOR about who God is through these lessons 
from the Old Testament.  In February, we will jump into learning how Jesus loves us.  
Current teacher openings include Kindergarten at 9:00am; Toddlers and 4th/5th Grade 
at 10:30am.  Assistants are also now needed during both services in many age 
groups!

Sunday Mornings - Elevate! 
This is a time for our Junior and Senior High students. We will meet at 10:30am at 
2DoorsDown.

Wednesday Nights - Dive!
All Wednesday night activities will resume January 10th. This is an exciting time of 
games, fellowship, and small groups. We meet every Wednesday from 6:00 - 7:45pm in 
2DoorsDown.

I would like information on

 Children’s Ministry           Youth Ministry
 Adult Groups                    Senior Adults (55+)

  Trusting Christ as my Savior 
    for the first time
  Being baptized
  Dedicating my child to the Lord
  Joining this church family

 Hospitality Team                  Office Volunteers  
      Greeting    Worship Arts   
       Service and                   Youth Ministry  
       Life Safety    Children’s Ministry 
 Offering Team    
 Cafe Team    
 Prayer Team

  The Gathering - January 21st
           Childcare needed    
 

Fellowship of the Rockies is One Church of Multiple Campuses.
8th Street Campus - 1625 S. 8th St. Colorado Springs, CO 80905

Fountain Campus - 7755 C and S Rd. Fountain, CO 80817

For a complete list of all groups and events come see us at the 
Welcome Center or online at www.forchurch.org

Karen@forchurch.org - Karen Else - FOR Kids Ministry Co-Director
Lindsey@forchurch.org - Lindsey Longrie - FOR Kids Ministry Co-Director

Wednesday Night Meal
     ______ Adults   _______ Children

Please drop this card in the offering basket or 
box at the conclusion of the service. 
                                                   8th Street

youthFOR

Event Sign-up

The Gathering, January 21st
If you are looking for a way to get plugged into Fellowship of the Rockies, join us on 
January 21st following the second service. You will learn about our church’s vision, 
values, membership process, and service opportunities. This Gathering will help you 
find your place at FOR. Lunch and childcare will be provided. Please RSVP by 
checking the box on your community card.

Spring Group Sign ups, Today
If you were not able to be a part of a group this fall, or you would like to join an 
additional group, we hope you will connect in one now.  At Fellowship of the Rockies, 
we desire for everyone to experience Life Change Together, and that happens best 
through relationships. Tables are set up in the Welcome Center with descriptions and 
sign up sheets. 

55+ Bistro Thursday, January 11th, 11:45am
For all who are 55 or better, you are invited to our monthly luncheon in the Fellowship 
Hall. Lunch will be fully provided. Hope to see you on the 11th!

Give online at www.forchurch.org 

Contact us:
719.633.4659      info@forchurch.org

Fellowship of the Rockies
1625 South 8th St.  Colorado Springs 

WIFI: FORGuest     
Password: 4HisService



Current Message

Community Card Other Special Events

     Online at FORChurch.org
For more information on ministries, contacting staff, 
accessing previous messages, online giving, and 
much more visit us online! Also, on our website is 
our online community called MyFellowship where 
you can login to connect with other people from our 
church and register for events and service 
opportunities.

First Name(s)__________________________

Last Name(s)__________________________

Address_____________________________

City________________State___Zip_______

Home Phone_________________________

 Cell________________________________

 Email_______________________________

                       New Information Above

             First Time Guest       Regular Attender

I attended:       9:00am           10:30am      

 How did you hear about us?_____________

 Please indicate:
      Married       Single       College Student      
      Widowed             Military 

Age Group: 
      18-29          30-39          40-54          55+

Children Living at Home:
Name, Birthday (m/d/y) and Grade
____________________________________
____________________________________
_____________________________
 Prayer Request:       Confidential
____________________________________
____________________________________
____________________________________
____________________________________

 

January 7, 2018

Wednesday Night Meal                 

Welcome

With Sympathy   

Join us Wednesday for food and fellowship at 5:30pm in he Fellowship Hall. Cost 
is $5/Adult and $2/Child under 10. Reservations are required. Check the box 
“Wednesday Meal” on your Community Card and indicate the number of 
individuals. You can also call the church by noon on the Tuesday before to RSVP.

This Week’s Menu:
Spaghetti with Meatballs, Green Beans, Salad, Texas Toast, Dessert

Living a Legacy Life
Week 1 - It’s Up to Us

     
     
     
     

 

 

Finances A/O December 31, 2017
Great News! We are super excited to 
share with you that we exceeded our 
Finish Strong goal by $63,250. A 
complete report will be in next week’s 
bulletin. 

B Street Food Pantry
The B Street Food Pantry is in need of donations. Their inventory levels are 
severely depleted. They are specifically in need of canned mixed vegetables. You 
can place donations in the little red wagon parked in the corner of the Fireside 
Room. We thank you in advance for your generous contributions

Calling all Crafters and Scrappers, January 19th, 9am - 11am Fountain Campus
We want you to join us for a fun time of fellowship and creativity each month at 
the Fountain Campus in Ark #3. Each month features a different craft option to 
make.  And for those who would rather scrapbook, tables are set up for you to 
bring your   projects and join in the fellowship. Childcare is provided with advance 
sign-up and costs $3 per child/max $10 per family.  Our project for January 19 is 
a Prayer Tin. For more information about FOR Crafters and Scrappers, contact 
Amanda at amandaa3za@ gmail.com .

First Sunday Prayer Group, Today
There will be a 1/2 hour group prayer get together in the 1DoorDown classroom 
immediately following the second service. This is very informal and generally 
involves a group of three or four people praying together. We would love to have 
you join us!

Pastor Stewart, Kristi and the staff of Fellowship of the Rockies extend their 
deepest sympathy to Lori, Glenn, Bryce, Savannah, and Amaya Boarman on the 
passing of their son and brother, Logan, who passed away on December 15th. 

Pastor Stewart McWilliams


